Nevada State Report By Jacquie Carroll May/June 2004

At this point, I am pleased to introduce the 2004/2005 NAFAA Executive Board:

President-elect: Renee Baker, Truckee Meadows Community College

Secretary: Anita Daphne, Nevada State College

Treasurer: Al Camp, Western Nevada Community College

Rep at Large: Jake Elsen, Le Cordon Bleu-College of Culinary Arts

The Boards goals for 2004/05 are:

- 1) Complete Incorporation process
- 2) Survey Membership about NAFAA improvements
- 3) Foster/mentor volunteers and new leadership
- 4) Contribute to College Sunday program

People News-

Marsha Dupree, who served NAFAA, past two years resigned from the executive board as Past-president since she is no longer working in Financial Aid. Marsha excitedly has taken on the new position of McNair Scholars Program Coordinator at the University of Nevada, Reno. –Marsha, thanks for all you have done and good luck with the new opportunities.

Conference-

Conference planning for November is under way. The conference committee met in at the Station Casino in Las Vegas for a site visit. All who attended are thrilled with program, activities and possible evening events.